
Dear family, friends and acquaintances of the family, 

Please be informed that:

1.- Kilian’s Leichnam (corpse) can be visited Wednesday and Thursday, May 20 and 21, at the small Chapel in 

Kilchberg’s cemetery.

Opening hours are from 9 AM through 4 PM.

2.- There will be a short Christian ceremony on Friday, May 22, at 14.30 PM at the Chapel.

The ceremony will be led by Pfarrer Josef-Michael Karber from beautiful Liebfrauenkirche in Zürich.

Over the years, Kilian did develop a particular affinity with the Liebfrauenkirche. And we suspect that during his ETH 

years he went regularly there as well.

He certainly did, many times, when coming from Pully to USZ for treatment.

3.- Kilian’s Sarg (coffin) will then be carried by some family members and friends to our family-grave - just a few 

minutes away from the Chapel.

We may have another short praying, and the burial into his resting place will be carried-out.



4.- Everyone is welcome to attend and participate. No particular dress-code.

Circumstances are certainly very sad. 

And yet, celebrating Kilian’s extraordinary life and saying farewell together shall be (and be remembered) as a happy 

event.

Tears and smiles are allowed. No limits. 

5.- There is no follow-up gathering.

6.- We trust that there will be as much “social distancing” as required for mutual and reciprocal respect. Thank you.

7.- Finally, we expect that a more formal Mass on Kilian’s memory and honor will take place at Liebfrauenkirche

sometime in September - i.e., once larger gatherings are more normal again.

* * *

We take the opportunity to Thank You for the many and most kind messages and expressions of human love that Kilian, 

Rachel, and our family have been receiving since last Saturday.

Each and all of them have much comforted our spirits. Please accept all our appreciation for your caring gestures.

We look forward to see you then, and/or sometime after that too.

With our warmest regards,

Daniela + Shona + Janick + Eduardo


